Aur lien COLSON <a.colson@cab.pm.gouv.fr>
23/11/2000 01:29 pp

To: ulrika.gustafsson@primeminister.ministry.se

cc: mchimo@jgm.gov.ar, bresserpereira@uol.com.br, Lee_Ann_Brackett@who.eop.gov,
alex_himelfarb@pch.gc.ca, rlagos@direcon.cl, wolfgang.novak@bk.bund400.de, Nikos
Themelis/Primeminister's Office/ GR@Primeminister's Office, leinaudi@palazzochigi.it,
heather.simpson@parliament.govt.nz, mrodrigues@pm.gov.pt, louis@po.gov.za,
dmiliband@no10.gsi.net, Sidney_Blumenthal@who.eop.gov, m.dassu@palazzochigi.it,
a.morelle@cab.pm.gouv.fr, mottysh@netvision.net.il, frederic@newpolicy.fsnet.co.uk,
woensdregt@kmp.minaz.nl, judy@po.gov.za, charlotte.svensson@primeminister.ministry.se,
par.nuder@primeminister.ministry.se

Subject: Re: Sherpa-meeting in Stockholm 24 November 2000

Dear Colleagues, i

_____f-”"d_ﬂ_'_ﬁ_'_ i}
On the French side,\Mrs Helene de LargentqyekSSecretary General of the
Conseil d'Analyse Economique, will attend as scheduled.

As far as I am concerned, and most unfortunately, I shall not be able to
attend our meeting as I had planned to. I apologize.

I much look forward to hearing from all of you in the near future.
With best wishes,

Aurelien J. Colson
Charge de mission
Prime Minister's Office.

ulrika.gustafsson@primeminister.ministry.se a crit

Dear Colleagues,
First of all, let me welcome you to the Sherpa-meeting in Stockholm.

I have now finalized the agenda for the meeting. The agenda is
enclosed together with "Progressive Governance for the 21st Century”,
which is the Swedish expert group's recommendations and documentation
from the summit in Berlin in June, 2000.

For those of you who arrive on Thursday, 23 November, there will be an
informal reception at the Prime Minister's Office, starting at 5 pm. I
thought this would be a good opportunity to meet and catch up. The
address is: Rosenbad 4, Tegelbacken.

Friday morning at 9.15 am there will be a bus waiting at the Prime
Minister's Office (Rosenbad) to take us to the Haga Palace. The bus
will then pick us up at around 4 pm (at the latest) and bring us back
to Rosenbad. If you decide to make your own transportation
arrangements to and from the Haga Palace, the address is Haga Slott
(Haga Palace) and the address is Hagaparken in Solna. Contact numbers
at the Haga Palace are: telephone +46-8-83 04 90 and fax

+46-8-27 22 41.

Coffee will be waiting for us when we arrive at the Haga Palace. At
12.30 pm we will break for lunch and then our discussions will
continue.

Some of you might have decided to stay until Saturday and we are
therefore arranging some kind of social activity for Friday afternoon.
I will be able to tell you more about that when we meet next week.
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